To increase the Tax on backpackers would have a detrimental effect on the industry they support.
Backpackers will spend most of what they earn in the communities where they work which is
supporting the local economy.

Most Australians wont do this work.

We need to be encouraging the backpackers to come to Australia to do this work.

If the Government is serious about saving money cut the foreign aid and support Australian
businesses.

The backpackers and employers should be exempt from paying superannuation..



